
EDC mental health looking for
input
The El Dorado County’s Mental Health Division wants public
input on the 2015-16 Mental Health Services Act Plan update.

The draft plan update provides information on current and new
MHSA programs and budgets for three fiscal years (FY 2015-16,
2016-17  and  2017-18).  MHSA  components  in  the  plan  update
include: prevention and early intervention; community services
and support; workforce education and training; and capital
facilities and technology needs.

Public  comment  regarding  the  draft  plan  update  may  be
submitted  in  writing  through  July  15,  5pm  via  email  to
MHSA@edcgov.us or via postal mail to Health and Human Services
Agency,  Mental  Health  Division,  MHSA  Project  Team,  768
Pleasant Valley Road, Suite 201, Diamond Springs, CA 95619.

For more info, call 530.621.6226.
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